
 

 

 

 

 
   

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: June 1, 2022 3:49 PM 
Subject: Niagara Region Electricity Planning Update 

As part of the IESO’s commitment to increased transparency and data sharing in electricity planning, 
load profiles for two transformer stations (TS) in Niagara Region where there are emerging needs 
have been posted to the engagement webpage. 

Hourly forecast data for Beamsville TS in the Town of Lincoln and Crowland TS in the City of Welland 
indicate potential electricity demand levels over the next 20 years. This information is used to help 
inform the type of technology, size, energy requirements and cost of potential solutions to address 
needs arising in 2023 in these areas.  

Please contact engagement@ieso.ca with any questions regarding this data or the electricity planning 
underway in Niagara Region. 

Thank you, 

Rouselle Gratela 
Community Engagement & Customer Outreach 
IESO 

++This email is being sent to municipalities, IESO subscribers for the Niagara Region, and active participants in this engagement initiative. To subscribe 
for regional planning updates or manage your subscription, please visit https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe 
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